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Land Development Regulations {LOR) Update - Project Kickoff 

Kimley-Horn & Associates will be on hand to provid e an overview/kickoff presentation for the LOR update 
project at the February 20, 2018 Planning Commission meeting. This presentation will provide an 
overview of the project and project t imeline. In addition to the presentation, I wanted to make you aware 
of some other topics that will come up early in this project which will have a bearing on the direction of 
certain code sections of the update. Also, at some point soon we will need to discuss how the Planning 
Commission envisions involvement by other City advisory boards in this process. Discussion should 
include: which boards input should be sought for certain aspects of the Code and how does the Planning 
Commission wish to obtain that input. 

Cc: LDR Update File 


